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Personnel Sub-Committee 

Special Meeting 

Monday, August 5, 2019 

Main Meeting Room, Town Hall, 933 Hopmeadow Street 

 

ADOPTED - MINUTES 

 

Members Present: Eric Wellman, Chris Kelly 

Staff Present: Maria Capriola, Tom Roy 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30pm. 

 

1) Interview and Discuss Candidates for the Lower Farmington River and Salmon Brook 

Wild and Scenic Management Committee  

The Personnel Sub-Committee interviewed five candidates for the Lower Farmington River 

and Salmon Brook Wild and Scenic Management Committee. The committee reviewed an 

additional prepared writing supplement from a sixth candidate who was unable to attend the 

interview. Applicants were asked about their interest in serving on the committee, their 

background and experience, how they will add value to the success of the committee and 

their availability for meetings.   

 

Following the interviews, the Committee discussed the qualifications of the candidates and 

identified three individuals to recommend to the full Board of Selectmen for consideration on 

August 12, 2019. Ultimately, the recommended names will be forwarded onto the National 

Park Service. 

 

Chris Kelly moved to recommend Sally Rieger, Steve McDonald, and Mike Ryan for 

appointment. Eric Wellman seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Adjourn 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30pm. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Maria Capriola  

Town Manager 

 


